
R/CU Safety Plan for 2021 
We are starting to come out of the yearlong COVID Pandemic.  Many people have been 

vaccinated or partially vaccinated.  Because of this progress, we are able to now hold races with 

up to 200 spectators. 

If you are planning on attending and racing at R/CU events this year, please read, understand 

and follow the safety rules for R/CU events.  These rules are designed for your safety, the safety 

of your fellow boat racers and the safety of people you will come in contact with in the future.  

Please also keep in mind that whatever your view of the pandemic or vaccine, your fellow boat 

racers will have many different views based on their individual circumstances.  Please be extra 

considerate as we do not know each individual’s situation and will not be asking. 

• If you are sick, have a fever, or been in contact with someone who has COVID, please do 

not attend.  Stay safe, stay at home. 

 

• Please be prepared with your own face coverings and hand sanitizer.  The club will 

provide face coverings and hand sanitizer if you do not have them. 

 

• Please space your pit canopies about 5 feet apart.  R/CU will have a Pit Coordinator(s) to 

ensure canopies are properly spaced.  We will be spacing canopies to give everyone a 

good social distance. 

 

• Face coverings are required while performing pit setup and teardown activities. 

 

• Face coverings will NOT be required while in your pit area (canopy).  You are outside and 

will be at least 6 feet from the next person. 

 

• Please treat someone’s canopy as you would their home.  Please wait to be invited in.  

Please wear a face covering while visiting others.   Allow them to put on a face covering 

if they so choose. 

 

• Face coverings are REQUIRED, AT ALL TIMES, on the driver’s stand.  All drivers, co-

drivers, callers and referees shall wear a face covering at all times on the stand. 

 

• If you are unable or unwilling to wear a face covering during racing, you may drive from 

the ground. 

 

• Common touch surfaces will be disinfected regularly – hand railings, chase boat motors, 

etc. 

 



• Race computers and starting clock should only be touched by designated people. 

 

• Please use hand sanitizer after touching other people’s boats, radios, etc.  Additional 

hand sanitizer will be provided by the club. 

 

• RCU will have multiple microphones available for calling the race.  Microphones will/can 

be switched and disinfected between different callers. 

 

Remember, we are in public and will draw attention as we are a large gathering.  At all times we 

must present to the public that we are following all safety measures.  We will likely be able to 

ease these rules as the season goes on and we get out of the pandemic.  Let’s keep doing our 

part. 

 

 


